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YOUR SAY ON THE FUTURE OF BELLGROVE MEAT MARKET
The Bellgrove Abattoir closed in 2001, but the remaining sheds are B-listed and the site is now under plans for a complete regeneration. This redevelopment will build on the important connection where the East End meets the Merchant City and give the area a new lease of life.
This short survey seeks your views on what you think the priorities are for the new development. We are particularly interested in things that you, your family and friends would use. 
Your views are important – the survey will only take a few minutes.  Please pass on the survey to friends, family members and neighbours.  The more people that participate, the more likely exciting things are to happen!
Thank you for your contribution! 
ALL COMPLETED QUESTIONNAIRES THAT HAVE CONTACT DETAILS (EMAIL AND POSTCODE OR NAME AND ADDRESS WITH POSTCODE) WILL BE ENTERED FOR A PRIZE DRAW …..
THE PRIZES ARE TESCOS VOUCHERS
ONE WORTH £100, AND TWO WORTH £50.
THE DRAW WILL BE MADE ON MONDAY 7TH JANUARY 2019
1. Do you think these well-known ‘B’ listed Bellgrove Meat Market sheds should be redeveloped for use by local people? 
	Yes 
	

	Don’t Know
	

	No
	 


2. How important do you think any new facilities in the Bellgrove Meat Market sheds are run and managed on a not for profit basis by local people?
	Important  
	

	Don’t Know 
	

	Not Important
	


3.    A recent community survey identified a number of things that would make Glasgow’s East End a better place to live.  Which of these (if any) do you think should be considered in the redevelopment of the Bellgrove Meat Market sheds? 
	Type of activity 
	Important 
	Don’t Know 
	Not important 

	A venue for cultural activities

	A flexible community events space


	
	
	

	Pop up cinema  / theatre / performance space
	
	
	

	Community history resource


	
	
	

	Enterprise opportunities

	Electric car / Electric bike sharing hub


	
	
	

	Wi-Fi hub and start-up businesses, 


	
	
	

	Pop-up markets / food stalls


	
	
	

	Upcycling facilities and workshops


	
	
	

	Doggy day-care


	
	
	

	Recreational facilities

	A community café 


	
	
	

	Outdoor children’s play facilities 
	
	
	

	Outdoor gym, climbing and exercise facilities
	
	
	

	Children’s community nursery


	
	
	

	Raised growing beds, stalled spaces for community horticulture
	
	
	


4. Anything you’d like to add?
5. How likely do you think, you or members of your family will use the following facilities?
	Type of activity 
	Likely 
	Don’t Know 
	Not likely

	A venue for cultural activities

	A flexible community events space


	
	
	

	Pop up cinema  / theatre / performance space
	
	
	

	Community history resource


	
	
	

	Enterprise opportunities

	Electric car / Electric bike sharing hub


	
	
	

	Wi-Fi hub and start-up businesses, 


	
	
	

	Pop-up markets / food stalls


	
	
	

	Upcycling facilities and workshops


	
	
	

	Doggy day-care


	
	
	

	Recreational facilities

	A community café 


	
	
	

	Outdoor children’s play facilities  


	
	
	

	Outdoor gym, climbing and exercise facilities
	
	
	

	Children’s community nursery


	
	
	

	Raised growing beds, stalled spaces for community horticulture
	
	
	


6. Please provide your name, your address or your e-mail address + postcode and specify your age group
	Name 


	

	E-mail


	

	Address including postcode

 
	

	Age group
	 Under 18
	 18 - 34
	35 - 50
	51 - 65
	    +65

	
	
	
	
	
	


Finally, on behalf of Sustainable Glasgow (a Bellgrove Meat Market Project Partner) we are seeking feedback on a renewable energy pilot project.
7. Have you heard of the RUGGEDISED project? 
	Yes 

	No


8. If ‘Yes’ where?____________________________________________________________________
9.   How likely are you to use the City’s Electric Vehicle Charging Infrastructure? 
	Very Likely
	

	Likely
	

	Unlikely
	


10. If ‘Unlikely’, why?

Please tick if you wish to be kept informed of the Bellgrove Meat Market shed development

Please return completed survey to kerry_nolan@ymail.com by Friday 21st December. 
